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The first Stewards trip of the year was 
to Transgression Park in Midlothian.  
 
This skatepark in Dalkeith had        
recently undergone renovation and 
many of the group had not visited 
since this had been carried out so the 
group were eager to try out the new 
layout and ramps and were very     
excited to get started. 
 
These trips are for the young people 
who volunteer for us on a regular basis 
throughout the year and are supported 
as a reward for the time they give to 
The Factory Skatepark.  
 
There were 9 who attended the trip 
and they had a thoroughly enjoyable 
day. 
 
The new ramps and lines were great 
for the young people to try out with a 
resi ramp in place for them to learn 
flips and tricks that they would    
struggle to learn on regular wooden 
ramps. A resi ramp has a different 
surface which is softer and allows for 
a better impact without injury. The 
bowl and small boxes were clear    
favourites with the scooter riders, 
while the bikers and skaters tended to 
focus on the resi and big boxes a lot 
more. 
 
We plan to take a group on a trip to 

another Skatepark later in 2015. 
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